
2020 Arkansas PGA Junior Tour report


2020 presented many challenges to the Arkansas PGA Junior Tour. Safety to the players was the top priority in keeping the Junior Tour playing. 

Participation decreased 20% in 2020. The 2019 tour produced 233 participants. The 2020 season produced 185. 

With the uncertainty to the start of the season, the parents and players were thankful that the season took place.

The decision to decrease the Regions to 4 from 6 was due to lack of participation in those regions. The tournament in Texarkana was moved to the Southwest Region, while the Pine Bluff and Indian Hills tournaments were moved to the Central Region. 


The 2021 season will be allowing 2 spectators per participant until such time that the Governor lifts restrictions. We will remain with 4 regions at this time. I have had an inquiry to reopen the North Central while targeting the Cherokee Village area. Participation and competition in age divisions would be key and there would need to be a PGA representative to oversee the events.

There is a balance of $3512.05 in the account. This money was for the Walter Hopper participants. We will offer those who qualified in 2020 and are still eligible in 2021 the option to play if they do not qualify in 2021. I have discussed this with Brian and he is on board.

Dawn




